
Welcome committee report for January 15,2022

The meeting for January was cancelled due to setting up a meeting with Gail and Dave to discuss the 
direction of the committee and how best serve ORO and new homeowners 

The welcome committee will be meeting next week to create our standards and policies. These need to 
be to the board in two weeks. 

Respectfully submitted 
Stephanie Ross
Committee chairman 


